

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield (BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road Basingstoke Hampshire RG22 4PQ

1 01256 350313

Email: <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>
Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

24th January 2025



Dear Parents/Carers,

WALK WITH JOY - Design A Badge Competition

Today we are sending home each child with an entry form for this year's WOW Living Streets Badge Design Competition. This year's theme is Walk with Joy - we want you to show us what makes you happy! That might be seeing a bright, colourful flower or going on an exciting outdoor adventure. Whatever makes you happy, grab your crayons or pencils and draw it! Remember to make it bright, bold and colourful.

The last time we entered this competition we had a winner who had their design made into a badge so it could be you!! If your child would like to take part, please complete the entry form and return it to school by <u>Thursday 13th February</u>. Then each year group will choose a winning design that will then be sent off to the main competition. Please note the 25th February is the competition end date overall so we need time to judge in school and get the winning entries sent off.

Have fun! What will you draw?
Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs J Mackenzie School Travel Manager













